
From: Ann M. Rizzo   
Sent: March-25-14 1:32 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: Bottos 
Subject: NO INCREASE FOR EMBRIDGE! PLEASE HEAR WHAT WE THE PUBLIC ARE SAYING..... 
 
Dear Ms. K. Walli, 
  
Re: Enbridge Application # eb-2014-0039 
  
I oppose any increase that Enbridge has applied for with respect to offset the winter costs of 
doing business. 
  
I am sorry, but I run a small business and typically in every business there are gains and 
losses. 
  
I would highly suggest that Enbridge have better management of their of their reserve, 
budget and resources, instead of proposing increases to their customers.  
  
I am so sick and tired of our government and those whose sit on the board; which by the 
way should always act at arms length. This not the case. They are given partisan 
appointments and it's like one big bowl of stinky fish soup!  
  
The provincial government gains the public's taxes with the proposed increase and it is a 
vicious cycle. 
  
It does not take much creativity to increase rates. It does however take much creativity to 
cut costs internally, or manage their reserve. This is by far a failure by Enbridge!  
  
I urge the Ontario Energy Board to deny the application from Enbridge.  
  
We in Ontario are overtaxed and inflation has skyrocketed, this is not acceptable!! 
  
When does this government of day realize we the public are fed up with increased costs 
to essential services and over taxed!  
  
Gas, electricity are necessity not a privilege!! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Ann Rizzo 
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